5/23/2016 Phone Log- RO3084 Salvation Army 601 Webster St., Oakland
Duration: Approximately 10 minutes

Received a phone call from Gabe Stivala (ATC Group Services LLC) regarding draft document submittals.
Mr. Stivala said the TSA continues to be as slow in signing perjury statements. He speculated the issue
may be related to TSA’s juggling of personnel that typically occurs this time of year.

Mr. Stivala informed me that he just sent an electronic mail with an attachment entitled Report on
Survey of Basement Elevation and Elevator Configuration, dated May 24, 2016. He submitted the
document as a draft as it was lacking a perjury statement. | confirmed | received the document. Mr.
Stivala requested | review the document in draft form in order to keep the case moving forward. |said |
would review the document.

Keith Nowell



